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From: Terrell, J. Anthony <tony.terrell@pillsburylaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 6:05 PM
To: Orfano, Joseph E. - Treasurer
Cc: Baumgaertner, Peter A.
Subject: Visit to Florida

[External Email - Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email.] 
 
 

Joe 
  
I hope you are well and in customary spirits! 
  
Peter and I would like to go down to Jax and buy you a meal and, perhaps, a libation. In fact, we would encourage you 
to  bring a colleague, perhaps the CFO or another finance person, or perhaps the lady I sat next to at the meeting with 
the City that our team attended regarding the proposed privatization  --  was her name Jody Brooks? Anyway, your 
choice. We could do lunch or dinner or, maybe better, we could do both, ending up down at Ponte Vedra. 
  
Are there any periods in the next two months when you would definitely not be available?  
  
Tony 
 
J. Anthony Terrell | Senior Counsel 
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
1540 Broadway | New York, NY 10036-4039 
t 212.858.1422 | m 203.832.3030 
tony.terrell@pillsburylaw.com | website bio 

 

 

 
 
 
 
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Help Desk at Tel: 
800-477-0770, Option 1, immediately by telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along with any 
attachments, from your computer. Thank you.  
 
 


